

Aidan Quinn

request-478792-0a564d04@whatdotheyknow.com>

24 August 2018

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT REQUEST

Dear Aidan,

You requested information regarding the Commission (NIHRC) on 17 August 2018.

I have read your email and can confirm that the Commission does not hold any information related to the issues you raise. If you have any further requests please do not hesitate to get in touch.

If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me. If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a complaint or request a review of our response, you should write to David Russell, the Commission's Chief Executive.

If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the Information Commissioner cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by Northern Ireland Human Rights Commission. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:

The Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

I hope that this is helpful.

Yours sincerely,

Claire Martin Director (Communications, Information and Education, Public and Political Affairs)

